Attention: The Hill at Fuma.ce Brook
Residents

Comcast on the property
Friday, September 19th

DATE September 17th, 2014

TO: All Residents and Unit Owners of The Hill at Furnace Brook
FROM: G&G Management

RE: Comecast on the property

On Friday, September 19th, Comcast will be on the property doing
necessary repairs to a wire associated with service.

Please use caution when using the rear entrance, laundry area, pool,
and back hallway.

You should not experience any service interruptions during this
time.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation, and pleasc contact Liz
Atkins at G&G Management with any questions at 781-455-6565 x
202,

Thank you,
G&G Management
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